
Counterparty information for the use of eligible assets: Switching to a newsletter 

subscription procedure for explanatory information on rule changes to the Eurosystem 

collateral framework and other ad-hoc information as of 1 February 2024 

 

Dear Sir or Madam,  

 

Up to now, we have sent you information with explanatory character on adjustments to the 

collateral framework by e-mail1. From 1 February 2024, we will no longer provide you with this 

information and guidance via a mailing list, but exclusively via the following newsletter 

subscription. 

 

To receive the newsletter, you can already register on our homepage at Service  Subscribe 

to newsletter | Deutsche Bundesbank. Please select the newsletter "Eurosystem collateral 

framework" under one of the above links in the "Monetary policy" section and complete the 

required information. You will then automatically receive all the information that we post under 

the heading "Counterparty information" in the area of eligible collateral from 1 February 2024 

onwards.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our collateral hotline at 069 9566-

32599 or sicherheitenliste@bundesbank.de. 

                                                           
1 Counterparty information | Deutsche Bundesbank 
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